
Super Premium Scholarship Announcement 
 

 Congratulations to Miss Kamonthip Ongartyuthanakorn who got the Super Premium 
scholarship to study at Queensland University of Technology, Australia. This scholarship is 
supported by the Institute for the Promotion of Teaching Science and Technology (IPST). Miss 
Kamonthip Ongartyuthanakorn has finished the Master of Arts Program in Mathematics Education, 
International College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University (SSRUIC) in 2019. During her studying 
at the SSRUIC, she got the scholarship under the Promotion of Science and Mathematics Talented 
Teachers or PSMT project during 2017 and 2019 and presented her thesis entitled “The Effects of 
Using Infographics on Grade-12 Students’ Mathematics Achievement and Self-confidence”. The 
SSRUIC feels very proud of her success in studying for professional teaching in mathematics. 
 

  
 
 


